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As I understand this bill, it restricts or takes away altogether the right of a farm owner 

to employ workers of his choice.  This is not the American way.  If the farm owner 

realizes he needs to cut costs, has a worker whom he feels is not satisfactory 

whatever the reason, he should be able to freely dismiss a worker.  This sounds to 

me as though tax money and a government agency could be used against a private 

citizen. 

 

Please do not legitimize this bill. 

 

Margaret Talt 

100 East Oxford Street 

Newberg, OR 97132 

 

 


